Punjab State Power Corporation Limited
Office of Chief Engineer/HRD (ODMD Section) PSPCL, Patiala

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR GRADUATE/TECHNICIAN APPRENTICESHIP

In reference to PSPCL notification dated 19.01.2023 for inviting applications from
degree/diploma holders for 1 year graduate/technician apprenticeship under PSPCL for the
session 2023-24, it is notified that the candidates who did not get their documents checked/
or were absent on respective scheduled dates i.e. 26.04.2023, 28.04.2023 & 02.05.2023 for
document checking are hereby given last and final c‘hance to get their documents checked
on 09.05.2023 (from 8.00 am to 2.00 pm).

Further, the candidates whose documents were checked on the scheduled dates and
in case any document is pending to be submitted can also submit the same on 09.05.2023.

No further chance for document checking/submitting the pending documents will

thereafter be given.

All other terms and conditions shall remain same as notified in public notice issued

W

Dy. Chief Engineer/ED,
PSPCL, Patiala.

on dated 20.04.2023.
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